
Dear Senators ~ I am writing to you in regards to SB 761. I am the mother of four children and work full 
time. It is important to me to participate in the legislation of our state, but living in Central Oregon I am 
not always able to come to Salem in person. Utilizing electronic petitions to get my voice heard has been 
a very useful tool. Not all people have printers, and as spread out as some counties in our State are it is 
difficult to hand off paper copies. These allow for a more timely process and allow you, our legislators to 
hear from a larger portion of the community.  
 
Please vote NO on SB 761. We should be looking for more voice from our communities, not less.  
 
Calista Songstad 
Bend OR  
  
 


